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I am writing in opposition to Bill 4141. The restrictions imposed by this bill are 

ridiculous. You may already know that in 2019, Oregonians used over 719 million 

gallons of diesel. By comparison, less than 17 million gallons of Renewable Diesel 

and 60 million gallons of biodiesel were brought into the state. Meaning, Renewable 

Diesel amounted to less than 3% of the fuel used in diesel engines. We simply do not 

have the Renewable Diesel supply and infrastructure for a fuel transition of this size 

and magnitude. 


